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Mr. President,
We would like to express our appreciation to the delegation of Estonia for its presentation.  We recognize Estonia’s commitment to human rights and its many achievements.  In particular, we praise the establishment of a Gender Equality Council and measures to address the gender pay gap and to promote gender equality in education.
We are concerned at reports of religious and racial discrimination and Islamophobia.
The UAE recommends that Estonia:
1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Take further  measures to prevent trafficking in persons  in investigating and prosecuting offenders and provide effective support and redress to victims, as well as step up efforts to raise awareness about human trafficking.

2. Strengthen laws prohibiting religious and racial discrimination, and criminalizing hate speech and incitement to religious and racial hatred.


Thank you Mr. President.
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